
Homecoming 2023

What a great night! Each year for homecoming we have a special recognition for those who

graduated, 60, 50, 25, and 10 years ago. We had approximately 70 alumni from the honored classes

of 1963, 1973, 2998, and 2013. We had many other alumni from other classes that came to enjoy the

festivities for the night as well. What a great tradition to not only recognize the honored classes,

honored state champions teams (or individuals) from the same years and also current students

selected to be on homecoming.

It was also a special night as Mike Jager (flew in from Florida), class of 1986, was one of the

officials for the night. He was able to close out his 20th year of refereeing at his alma mater. It was fun

to have some of his fellow classmates and friends join us for homecoming as well. Thank you to

everyone who came and enjoyed a meal, cake, fellowship, basketball, and so much more. It is always

great to welcome back Kalamazoo Christian High School alumni and friends. Until next time!

As soon as we have the date for homecoming we will be posting a Save the Date. Thank you

to everyone who came and enjoyed the evening, it was so great to see all of you.

- Connie VanDerSlik, Alumni Director










